From: Hon B.L. Mashile (MP) Co-Chairperson of the Joint Committee on Ethics and Members' Interest

To: Honourable Thobejane, Chairperson Committee on Private Members' Legislative Proposals Parliament of the Republic of South Africa

11 March 2011


HonourabTe Thobejane

Request on Proposal of Honourable Davidson

The proposed legislation contains issues that pertain to public representatives which are currently covered under declaration of interests. Any further tightening on this aspect will form part of discussions on the coming review of the Code.

The part relating to public representatives should be reserved for the review of the Code in order to avoid conduct of public representatives being governed through different pieces of legislation.

The part relating to political parties or their offices bearers is currently beyond our terms of reference.

Regards


Hon B.L. Mashile (MP) Co-Chairperson of the Joint Committee on Ethics and Members' Interest
